
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
June 16, 2016 
 
Greg L. Withrow, General Mgr. 
El Dorado Chemical 
P.O. Box 231 
El Dorado, AR 71730 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0000752, AFIN 70-00040 

Delinquent DMRs 
 
Dear Mr. Withrow, 
 
The Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for the March 2016, Monitoring Period, 
Discharge Numbers 001-A, 002-A, 003-A, 003-Q, 006-A, 007-A, 010-A, SUM-A, TX1-A, 
TX2-B, TX6-B, TX7-B and TXA-Q have not been received by the Department. Please 
submit two legible copies of the DMRs with an original signature and date by the 
Cognizant Official on at least one copy. The DMRs should be received by the 
Department no later than July 1, 2016. 
 
This letter serves as a reminder that all Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) and 
associated parameters required by your permit are required to be completed and either 
postmarked or electronically submitted to the Department by the 25th of the month 
following the end of the monitoring period. Failure to do so is a violation of the 
conditions of your permit (as referenced in Part III Section C.5).  
 
Please note that any future late DMR or parameter submittals may result in a proposed 
enforcement action that will include, but not be limited to, the assessment of a civil 
penalty. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0664 or via e-mail at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Layne Pemberton 
Enforcement Analyst 
NPDES Enforcement Section 
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